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Camden Planners, 
  
I am in support of the application to restore the old buildings in Camden 
Market at the Lock.  The restoration of ‘Dead Dog Basin’ is a unique 
opportunity for people to learn and appreciate the past history. 
  
This will be good for local residents and visitors who will have an interesting 
and new facility to visit in the market.  The plan is also very good to show that 
there will be a way for local artists to show their work. 
  
Thanks 
 
Jabed Ahmed  
Flat 9, 268 Kentish Town road London  
Nw5 2aa 
 


